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FAMILIES IN RICHMOND GIVE COST OF                                          
LIVING THE THUMBS UP 

 
Households in Richmond have given the NSW Government’s cost of living 
programmes the thumbs up, with more than $120,000 saved in the past 12 months. 
 
Member for Hawkesbury, Robyn Preston MP today released the figures and 
encouraged families to check their eligibility for savings. 
 
“There are more than 70 rebates and savings available across government which 
could potentially save households hundreds of dollars a year,” Ms Preston said. 
 
“195 customers have had Cost of Living appointments at Richmond Service NSW 
Centre with the average saving $630. 
 
“Some of the biggest savings are being made through Energy Switch, the National 
Parks Concession Pass and the Low Income Household rebate.  
 
“We are committed to easing cost of living pressure for families which is why we 
transformed Service NSW into a one-stop shop for household savings. 
 
“Checking your eligibility and making a saving is simple and easy and can be done 
online or in person at an appointment with a cost of living specialist at Service NSW.” 
 
For information on the more than 70 rebates and savings available under the Cost of 
Living program visit: https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/cost-living 
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